

RECTORAT

Bulevardul Eroilor 29, 500036 - Brașov tel.: (+40) 268.413.000 fax: (+40) 268.410.525 rectorat@unitbv.ro

To the Rector of University of Palermo

Dear Professor Fabrizio MICARI,

The students and the teachers from the Faculty of Physical Education and Mountain Sports, and the staff of the Erasmus+ Office at Transilvania University of Braşov are deeply saddened to hear the awful news about Angelo CIACCIO. For a semester he was our student, and he was appreciated by colleagues and teachers. Furthermore, we admired his passion and interest in physical exercise and sport sciences studies which he followed with dedication and commitment achieving good academic results. May his soul rest in peace. Our deepest condolences to the grieving family.

Professor dr. ing. Ioan-Vasile ABRUDAN, Rector of Transilvania University of Brasov

Brasov, 19.05.2021